Dear Applicants,

We have extended the deadline of the Call for Proposals for the Promotion of Inclusive Digital
Trade. The Call was launched in July 2024 and will now remain open until Monday, 18 November
2024 at 15:00 (Barcelona time).

If your entity has applied for this call and wishes to update or modify any of the submitted documents,
it can be done until the extended deadline — otherwise, the already submitted proposal will be
considered for evaluation purposes-.

Please note that only the last/consolidated version of your application will be considered for the
evaluation.

If you refrained from applying due to insufficient time, please note that the Contracting Authority has
allowed 21 additional days to prepare and submit your applications.
Please be reminded of the application procedure:

e What documents need to be sent?
The complete application form (Annex A), budget (Annex B) and logical framework (Annex
C) alongside the supporting documents specified in Section 2.2.1 of the Guidelines.

e How to submit the application?
By email called “Complete Application” and including:
the reference number (PRO487EDE-2024) and
the title of the call (Call for Proposals for the Promotion of Inclusive Digital Trade),
together with the full name and address of the lead applicant
Remember to include the following sentence in the core text of the Email “Not to be opened
before the opening session”

e Where does it need to be sent?
callforproposals@ufmsecretariat.org

¢ Additional requirements:
Files shall be included in protected folders or at least in compressed folder(s) or through
protected IT hyperlinks to a file hosting service. In order to submit the passwords, encryptions
or any other IT means used to protect the confidentiality of the submitted offers, the passwords
of the folders or hyperlinks need to be sent in a separate email.

This corrigendum notice has been prepared for information and dissemination purposes. The
requirements and conditions specified in the guidelines and corresponding annexes prevail. For more
detailed information, please consult these documents.



